
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Wednesday 1st of February all Year 11 students are expected to attend
school by 9:45am. Year 7, 8, 9 and 10s will access learning online. Please follow
the following steps to access the online learning for Wednesday 1st February:

1. Log onto Google Classroom using your school email account.
2. Click on ‘join class’ by clicking on the ‘plus symbol’ in the top right

corner.

3. Enter the code for your year group where it says class code.



4. You will be able to access the work set.

5. Please complete all work and submit the work.

Many thanks for your support,

Heron Hall Academy


